
VILLAGE OF RIVER HILLS 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF VILLAGE BOARD 

 
 

Thursday, September 12, 2024 
 

 
Time:  5:30 PM – 7:30 PM 
 
Place: Schlitz Audubon Nature Center 

1111 E. Brown Deer Road, Bayside 
 
The purpose of this notice is to notify the public that there may be a possible 
quorum of the Village Board at the International Migratory Bird Day – 
Arbor Day event.  No Village matters will be discussed, and no action will 
be taken. 
 
 
September 3, 2024 
 
Tammy LaBorde 
Village Manager/Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 


